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NEWS

End of Year
The end of the year is fast approaching. Our Christmas Dance will be the last event of the year until

the end of January. Private lessons may continue throughout the summer, depending on the instructor.
Gift Cards

Don’t forget to purchase a gift card online for any of our classes, private lessons or shoes. They are
the perfect gift for your friends or family. If they’re not dancing already, they will be in 2023! Purchase

here.

EVENTS

There are so many awesome events coming up. Click on the image for more information.

Come along even if you don’t know many dances.

Competitions
Nova Dancesport Championships - Sat 19th Nov - Greensborough

Tickets for this event are reasonably priced at $30-$40 and there will be some great dancing as this is
the last competition before the Australian’s. If you’re interested in attending, please let us know via

email. The Australian Dancesport Championships is SOLD OUT!
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